
 GGA Annual Meeting & Election 

Norbeck Country Club 

November 4, 2021 

 

Attendees:  Don Hunston, Ray Grimes, John Craig, Jim Williams, Bob 
Diamond, Allan Kaufman, Steve Moss, Clyde Rowe, Ed Rodriquez, Gary 
Guttman, Kevin Thompson, Mark Papier and Rich Frisch.  Proxies for Joe 
Ober (via Don Hunston) and Pete Heckel (via John Craig).                
Quorum present. 

Don Hunston called the meeting to order at 9:30am.  Don gave an update 
of our 2021 year of activities and events. Good year overall. 

GGA Operating Guidelines: 

Don presented the GGA Operating Guidelines and asked the membership 
for their vote.   Bob Diamond made a motion to approve the guidelines and 
John Craig seconded it.  Membership voted to approve. 

Slate of 2022 GGA New Officers: 

The Nominations Committee submitted four nominations for new Officers: 

Joe Ober – President 

Pete Heckel – Vice President  

Rich Frisch – Secretary 

Allan Kaufman – Treasurer  

Don Hunston opened the floor for additional nominations.  None were 
offered. Bob moved that the nomination process was closed.  The motion 
was seconded and membership voted to approve. Don moved that the 
slate of candidates from the Nominations Committee be voted in as the 
new officers.  The motion was seconded and the membership voted to 
approve. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:00  


